
From: kimber
To: Mary Gourley
Cc: una.glass.seb@sonic.net; Sarah Glade Gurney; Neysa Hinton; Diana Rich; ps.sebcc@gmail.com
Subject: Proposed Homeless RV Village
Date: Tuesday, November 30, 2021 2:50:29 PM

Dear City Council Members-
I have children who go to Sebastopol Charter School.  While I recognize the problem and that no spot is ideal, placing
the RV Village so close to a K-8 school does not seem to be the appropriate solution.  I  am not in favor of the
Homeless RV Village being placed 1500 feet  south of the school campus.  I hope that you will vote No on this
proposal.
Warmly,
K
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